Collier Area Transit
Bicycle Rack Policy




Since bicycles are not permitted inside buses, all CAT buses come equipped with bicycle racks. These racks enable bicyclists who utilize the fixed route system to secure their bicycle until they reach their destination. No fare, special permit, or advance reservation is required. Bicycle racks can only carry two bikes at a time and are available on a first come, first serve basis. If you choose to bring your bicycle with you and the rack is occupied, you will have to wait for the next bus with an available space on the bike rack. Recumbent bikes, tandem bikes, and three-wheeled bikes are not allowed because they do not fit safely into the racks. 

When Boarding: 
To allow for faster boarding of you and your bicycle, before the bus arrives at the stop, please remove any loose objects or personal items that could fall off your bike or obstruct the operator’s view such as water bottles, baskets, etc. 

When Deboarding: 
Be sure to exit the front door and let the operator know you are going to be removing your bicycle from the rack. Raise the rack after removing your bicycle when no other bike is present. 



Collier Area Transit assumes no liability for injuries or damages incurred to bicycles, personal property or persons while using the racks or riding the bus. 


For more information on routes and buses equipped with bike racks please call 239-252-7777.
